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Welcome to EPAY@UM 

We’ve redesigned our web experience with you in mind 

 
 

Dear Campus Community, 

 

We are excited to introduce a new layout for EPAY@UM (https://epay.um.edu.my/) 

starting on August 1, 2022. Additional enhancements are in development and will be 

announced soon. 

 

The new style incorporates user-friendly navigation and search bar, new icons, additional 

payment channels, and traceability of your payments - providing EPAY@UM a fresh and 

updated appearance.  

 

 

Thank you and we look forward to your continuous support. 
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